
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Florida Commerce CDBG-NR Peach Street Lift Station Project – Construction 

Contract - GCUC, LLC 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Thursday, April 3, 2025           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the construction contract for the Florida Commerce CDBG-NR Peach Street Lift Station 

Project to Gulf Coast Utility Contractors, LLC in the amount of $1,233,350.00. 

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommends approval of construction contract to Gulf Coast Utility Contractors, LLC in the 

amount of $1,233,350.00. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Construction Contract. 

 


